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May 16 Work Day
In the month of May we wilhot
have a regular meeting. We are
planning to work at the Sangre
Ridge Outdoor Classroom on May
16 at 1:00. Call Mike Lambert for
details.

Summer Picnic
A Ha! You did notice my typo. The
Pack 4 Family Picnic is scheduled for
June 6at Couch Pagk. 3 g ¢
We will have
delicious grilled
hamburgers and
hotdogs. Each family should bring at
least one picnic type side dish or desert.
We will play games in a parépal
style. Each boy should have a parent
(or other suitable adult) as a partner for
the activities.

Boys will graduate into the next rank at
this time. Boys will be given new
scarves and books, if appropriate. Call
Marianne Kowalbuk for inforrgation.
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We will again plan to walk in the July
4 parade in the ighborhood by 9th
street. Call Joe Pedone for details.

August Fishing Derby
We are planning another great fishing
derby for Aug. Call Joe P. for detalils.

Cub Scout Day Camp - June 2-6
Deadline for early registration is May 18998. The cost is $38 ($43 after
5/15). Adults should pay $5 for Friday evening and Saturday morning meals.
Adult leaders are still needed. Call Bob Miller to volunteer.

Boys will be issued a T-shirt at camp. That will O-

become the official uniform. Boys should also bring

hat and sturdy shoes. Read the handout for details,

Plan to be part of the family camp out on the Friday night. Last year Pack 4
had a lot of campers. Lets do it again.

Webelos Resident Camp - June 28 - July 1
This camp is for boys going into the fifth grade next year. Check inis 2:00 on
June 28. The cost is $60 per Webelos Scout. There is adheer 3 boy
minimum. The boys camp outside and will be able to swim, canoe, fish, hike,
do sports, and work on activity badges.

Adult Leaders Needed for Next Year
We are in the process of trying to fill several important adult leadership
positions in the pack for next year. We are looking for a:

Committee Chair
Popcorn Kernel
Advarcement Chair
Treasurer

Den Leader Coach

We can always use more adult assistance as den leaders, or activity
coordinators. Also be planning on serving on a pack committee. We are
asking that at least one parent for each boy serve on at least one committee. It
could be to help plan an activity like the Blue and Gold Banquet, the picnic, the

derby, etc. If you sign up for one of the leadership positions above you will
already be part of the Pack Committee.

/6 -
= =
(@) =

eSO,



